
FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION 
Mechanical Technical Advisory Committee 

Orlando, Florida 
August 12, 2002 

REPORT 
 

Voting Members Present: 
 
Peggy Patterson, Steve Bassett, MikeMcCombs, Phillip Simmons, Pete Quintela, Don 
Pittman, Bob Andrews, Betsy Goll, Jim Cummings, Leonard Lipka 
 
Meeting Objectives: 
 
1.     Approve minutes and agenda. 
2.  Consider 19 proposed “Glitch” modifications to the Florida Building Code, 
Mechanical. 
 
ACTIONS TAKEN: 
 

The TAC considered 19 proposed code modifications and provided 
recommendations to the Commission for consideration. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS: 
 

The TAC was asked to consider the criteria of section 604.7 of the mechanical 
code on duct identification.  It seems that t2” duct board products do not have the 
labeling required by this section as they are often used in conjunction with 
product covers as well as for other functions than duct manufacture.  The TAC 
found that the requirements of 604.7 held and put the manufacturers on notice to 
that effect. 
  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 


